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SOUND GLOBAL WON THE BID FOR THE SEWAGE TREATMENT PLANT CONSTRUCTION 

PROJECT IN WULI TOWN, ANKANG CITY, SHAANXI PROVINCE 

 

Sound Global Ltd. (“Sound Global” or the “Company”) hereby announces that Sound Global has won the bid for a project 

to build the sewage treatment plant in Wuli Town, Ankang City, Shaanxi Province, the PRC in September 2014.  

 

The project, located south of Yinjiajing Village, Wuli Town, Hanbin District, Ankang City, Shaanxi Province with short-

term and long-term daily treatment capacity of 10,000 tonnes and 20,000 tonnes respectively, will be invested, built, 

operated and transferred by Sound Global as a BOT project. The total investment in the project  amounts to approximately 

RMB37.7 million for a concession period of 30 years. 

 

Mr. Wen Yibo, Chairman of Sound Global, commented that Ankang City, located upstream of the Han River, is a historic 

place as one of the birthplace of Chinese culture and is well placed with huge development potential as a transport hub 

bordering Shaanxi, Sichuan, Chongqing and Hubei. Wuli Town, 13 kilometers to the west of the center of Ankang City, is a 

key town of the Ankang City. Ankang Airport and the interchange of the expressways “Shitian” and “Shaanxi - Sichuan” are 

situated in the town. The sewage treatment plant in Wuli Town is the first one in the town. The project, upon completion of 

construction and commencement of operation, will make a great contribution towards preserving the water quality of the 

Han River, enhancing the comprehensive capacity of the town, improving living conditions of the local people and the 

investment environment, strengthening sustainable economic development and improving the ecology of the surrounding 

tourist areas. 

 

None of the Directors or substantial shareholders of the Company has any direct or indirect interest (other than through their 

shareholdings in the Company) in the above-mentioned transaction. 

 

The accounting treatment for this project will be the same as that of our previous BOT projects. This transaction is not 

expected to have any material impact on the net earnings per share and the net tangible assets per share of the Company for 

the financial year ending 31 December 2014. 

 

By Order of the Board  

Wen Yibo 

Chairman 

 

 

Hong Kong, 22 September 2014 
 
As  of  the  date  of  this  announcement,  the  executive  Directors  are  Wen  Yibo, Zhang Jingzhi, Wang Kai, Luo Liyang and  Jiang Anping;  and  the 

independent non-executive Directors are Fu Tao, Seow Han Chiang Winston and Wong See Meng. 
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